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LEGOLAND Discovery Centre, Birmingham 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Year 3 topic work this year, we will be studying Lego and The Lego Movie. 

We will be exploring when was Lego created? Who founded it? And where it was first 

created? To further our learning we will be taking Year 3 to the Lego Discovery Centre on 

Wednesday 17th October 2018.  

 

During the day, we will be exploring Miniland where the children will see impressive 

structures and famous landmarks made solely from Lego bricks, further their knowledge 

about the creation of Lego and explore the building zone. They will also complete 

educational activities that prepare our children for the technologically advancing world 

linked to our ICT unit on being a Lego digital designer.  

 

Children will need to be in school for 8:45am on the day of the trip and we will return at 

approximately 4:30pm. All children will need a packed lunch on the day, please contact the 

office if FSM to order a lunch from the kitchen. Children need to be in full school uniform. 

 

The cost of the visit is £8.60 per child, payable online via our School Money system by 

Wednesday 10th October 2018. 

 

We are really excited to celebrate our Lego topic with this trip.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs Tilling & Mr Elliott 
 

Priory Junior School 
Priory Road 

Gedling 
Nottingham 

NG4 3LE 
17.09.18 
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